
December 15, 2022 

TUCKAHOE HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION  

Village Hall – 5:00 p.m. 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

ROLL CALL 

Present:  Jennie Steinhagen  Chairperson 

  Ladislao Castellanos  Member 

Absent:  Josh Gaccione   Member 

Also in Attendance: 

  Gary Gjertsen   Village Attorney 

 

Chairperson Steinhagen announced the agenda as follows:  

Item #1 - 101 Main Street, aka “The Washington Hotel” - To determine if a recommendation 

shall be made to the Village Board of Trustees to designate 101 Main Street as an 

historic local landmark 

Item #2 - Historic Preservation Commission - Membership 

Item #3 - Historic Preservation in Tuckahoe 

 

Item #1 101 Main Street, aka “The Washington Hotel” 

Chairperson Steinhagen invited Eastchester Town Historian Richard Forliano to give a 

presentation regarding the history of 101 Main Street AKA “The Washington Hotel.” 

Chairperson Steinhagen noted that the public meeting was still open. 

The owner of 101 Main Street discussed his efforts to preserve the building and his desire to see 

101 Main Street become a historic landmark.  

 

Item #2 Historic Preservation Commission - Membership 

Chairperson Steinhagen noted that the Historic Preservation Commission would be 

expanding from three to five members next year.  



 

Item #3 Historic Preservation in Tuckahoe 

Chairperson Steinhagen discussed the Commission’s plans to review additional historic 

sites that may merit potential landmark status.  

 

There being no further comments from the public or business before the Commission, upon 

motion duly made, seconded and unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned.  

 

 


